
Nominating Committee. It has been
proposed by the Church Board that a vote be
taken this morning to appoint the Nominating
Committee in the same way as has been done
in the recent past. If this process is agreed,
voting forms will be distributed to all church
members on Sabbath 31 August to choose
members of the Committee. These forms must
be returned to Angela Logan, Church Clerk, by
14 September. Instructions will be given on the
forms and the final list of names will be voted
on Sabbath 21 September. If you have any
questions, please see Angela Logan.

Junk needed! A large collection of sturdy,
small cardboard boxes, no bigger than 6" or
15cm in any dimension, are needed for the
Youth Day in Crieff on 28 September. Also
needed are scraps of clean gold, shiny and
attractive papers and craft materials. If you can
help, please see Karen or Bernie Holford.

If you would like a copy of today’s sermon
on CD, please leave a note of your name and
today’s date in the Sermon Tapes Box as you
leave the church. Your CD will be ready by next
Sabbath. Contributions of £1 per CD would be
appreciated. Excess funds from production go
to CAP funds.

This year’s Crieff Study Weekend will be
held  from 8 - 10 November 2013 and is on the
subject of prayer. If you have any topics,
questions, concerns or issues about prayer
that you would like discussed during the
weekend, please give them to Pastor Holford
or Carole Peacock by the end of today.

Ladies Crafternoon on Sunday 1 September,
after Hearts and Hands Workshop. Church Hall
2.00 pm - 4.00 pm. The theme will be three-
dimensional paper crafts, such as simple pop-
ups, folded cards and paper sculptures. Please
let Karen Holford know if you wish to learn a
specific technique, or just come and use the
supplies and equipment to make your own
scrapbooks, cards and creations.

For parents of young children.
At Crieff Church, we have a Parents Room at
the back of the church which parents with
babies and young children can use while still
being able to see and hear the church service.
A selection of toys and books is provided for
your use.

If your child is unsettled or distressed during
the service, please do not feel embarrassed by
taking them out to this room.

Please make sure that the back row on each
side of the church is left for the use of parents
and young children.

Prayer Chain. Please phone Lamorna Riches
with your prayer requests.

Church Bulletin.
Please read your Bulletin to keep up to date
with what is going on in Crieff Church. Any
items for the bulletin should be given to
Christine Bauwens, Communication Secretary.
Deadline - Tuesday 6.00 pm.

Welcome to our church where we hope you
will enjoy our Sabbath worship today. The
Lord’s presence is with us in this place; let us
all be reverent before Him. Our minister,
Pastor Bernie Holford, will lead the service
this morning.

Festival of Floral Art at Crieff Church.
Nature and art combined in perfect harmony.
This afternoon, tomorrow and Monday.
Open 1.30 pm - 6.00 pm each day.
Donations for two local charities -
Perthshire Women’s Aid and Canine Partners.

In order to open the flower festival in time
this afternoon, the kitchen will be closed
today. There will be no refreshments nor
fellowship lunch. Thank you for your
understanding.

Carl Wilkins of www.worldoutsidemyshoes.org
and former director of ADRA Rwanda is
worshipping with us our today. Please pray that
God will bless him as he visits various Scottish
schools over the next two weeks. Mr Wilkins wil
be preaching at Crieff Church on 7 September.

Thank you to Karen Holford and the young
people for arranging the surprise farewell
evening for Fidra last Sabbath evening. Fidra
leaves for India on 29 August.

Tithes and Offerings for July
Tithes £1857.97
Sabbath School Offerings £425.55
Church Offerings £570.00
CAP Donations £199.00



Contact Information

Crieff Seventh-day Adventist Church
Gwydyr Road
Crieff
PH7 4BS

Church website www.crieffadventist.org.uk

Minister
Pastor Bernie Holford
Telephone (office) 01764 653257
Telephone (home) 01764 653275
Mobile 07968 690706
Email bernie@sdascotland.com

Elders
Mrs Eleri Dutton 01764 681408
Miss Ruth Farrer 01764 652611
Mr Stephen Peacock 01764 681348
Pastor Robin Riches 01764 655955

Prayer Ministries Link
Mrs Lamorna Riches 01764 655955

Church Bulletin
Mrs Christine Bauwens 01360 550845
Email christine@gbmarineart.com

Would you like to prepare for baptism or
develop your relationship with God? Perhaps
you would like a visit or know of someone who
is unwell or in need of a visit for any reason.
Please speak with the Minister or one of the
Elders.

Sabbath Services

Prayer Group 9.30 am
Song Service 9.45 am
Sabbath School 10.00 am
Worship Service 11.15 am

Lead Elder for August Mr Stephen Peacock

Sunset Times for Crieff

Today 8.30 pm
Friday 30 August 8.15 pm
Friday 6 September 7.57 pm
Friday 13 September 7.39 pm
Friday 20 September 7.20 pm
Friday 27 September 7.01 pm

Preaching Plan

Today Pastor Bernie Holford
Sabbath 31 August Mr Tomasz Ostrowski
Sabbath 7 September Mr Carl Wilkins
Sabbath 14 September Pastor Bernie Holford
Sabbath 21 September Pastor David Hatch
Sabbath 28 September Youth Day of Fellowship

Welcome to Crieff

WORSHIP SERVICE
11.15 am ~ 24 August 2013

Invocation

Hymn NAH 57 For the Beauty of the Earth

Scripture Reading

Prayer

Ladies Choir

Treasures of the Earth 1

Church Offering and Tithes

Children’s Time

Song

Treasures of the Earth 2

Filipino group

Treasures of the Earth 3

Song

Conclusion

Hymn - NAH 60 This is my Father’s World

Benediction

Organ Meditation and Postlude


